
 
 

March 28, 2008 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84110 
 
Attn:  Ms. Julie Orchard 
          Commission Secretary  
 
RE: Rocky Mountain Power Request for Proposals – Docket No. 07-035-94 
 Comments and Final Draft RFP 
 
 
Pursuant to the scheduled adopted in Docket No. 07-035-94, Rocky Mountain Power 
submits its final draft request for proposal (RFP) and its comments in response to opening 
comments filed by parties.  One original and five copies of a clean and redlined version 
of the RFP are included with this filing for the Commission.  The redlined version shows 
changes from the initial draft RFP filed February 15, 2008.  Only documents that have 
been revised since the February 15, 2008 filing are being resubmitted.  These revised 
documents will also be available on PacifiCorp’s website at: 
http://www.pacificorp.com/Article/Article79153.html. 
 
If you have any questions about this filing, please contact Dave Taylor at 801.220.2923 
or Stacey Kusters at 503.813.5351. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Jeff Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation  
 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List Docket No. 07-035-94 (w/ enclosures) 
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